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existing power pole and guy wires which would be in the way of a vehicle attempting 
to turn into or out of the garage.  If this development proceeds, I expect my fence will 
be destroyed within the first year.  The 6.19 meter alley lines shown on the A.100 
drawing is my fence line on my property line, not the actual clearance, which would 
be the line noted as Overhead power line.
The new land use designation refers to a bldg height of 12.0 meters.  The submitted 
drawing shows a building 9.5 meters in height measured from the ground level to the 
roof peak.  There is no need for a re-designation for building height to accommodate 
the submitted drawing plan.
The submitted plan shows five units. This is too many.  The site would accommodate 
four units, as is being currently constructed on the adjacent corner.
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